
 

16 October 2008 
 
I wish to object to the payrise of rail tickets because: 
  
I commute from Gymea five days a week most of the year  
            - we still do have a large amount of unairconditioned trains, last summer I noticed that a large 
amount of the  trains in the afternoon peak hour going to Cronulla were not airconditioned. 
            - I have also notices that very rarely if ever do we have the new Oscars trains 
            - Trains are always packed after only three stations in the morning and at night the train is full 
by Town Hall. 
            - and many  a time trains are cancelled without warning not to mention always running late 
  
I don’t believe the service is good enough to have another price rise. 
  
Maureen Peck 


